

Miss Juliet McDermott First Floor 220 Merton Road London SW19 1EQ

April 2012

Dear Juliet

It was nice to meet up with you and last week and thank you for reminding me that we still owed you a letter for your donation.

Please say a heartfelt thanks to the girls from the Michael Bolton fan club and the fundraiser held last September which raised £400 for Women's Aid. Also a big thank you to the team at the for the pub quiz which raised £1000.

Thanks for the invite to this year's fundraiser you and your fellow fans are holding again in September. Please let me know the date nearer the time and I will be there, even if it's only for a short while. It will make for a nice piece in the winter newsletter.

Have a good Easter and I do hope that you will be wratehing at in a solution and the solution of the solution

Have a good Easter and I do hope that you will be watching this year's marathon, although knowing you, you will want to be running it again.

Take care